
Saint Patrick  
Catholic Church 

 

June 10 & 11th, 2023 
 

Solemnity of the  
Solemnity of the Body & 

Blood of Christ 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  Mass Times:    
Saturdays at 5:30pm  

& Sundays at 10:45am 
  

  Holy Hour – St. Patrick:   
After mass on the 3rd Sunday  

of each month  
 

Sharing Sunday:  Mark your  
calendars – our next Sharing  

Sunday is July 2nd.. 
 

From the Pastor’s Desk  
 

Dear people of God, the church celebrates today 
“Corpus Christi.” It is from Latin which simply 
means the Body of Christ. This is the center of 

the catholic faith, and that is what the universal 
church celebrates as a special feast (the Most 

Holy Body and Blood of Christ) after the Trinity 
Sunday, in honor of the real presence of the 

body of Christ in the Eucharist, commemorating 
Jesus’ last supper with his disciples whereby he 
gave them his true body and blood in the form 
of bread and wine, proclaiming the truth of the 

Transubstantiation. 
According to the decree on Holy Communion 
and worship of the Eucharist outside Mass by 

the Congregation of Divine Worship of the Holy 
See, a procession of the Eucharist in the 

Monstrance on this feast day is desirable since it 
truly shows a sign of common faith and 

adoration.  On this note, l wish you all a joyous 
Corpus Christi celebration. 

Praised be Jesus Christ. 
Fr. Maxwell 

 

 

 
Please join us next Sunday 6/18  

after mass for a fun  
Fathers' Day Picnic Lunch  

in the social hall.  
 



News & Announcements  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 
The cluster of St. John and St. Patrick, has an 

immediate opening for a part-time (24 hours per 
week M-Th 9:00 a.m. – 2 p.m., F 9 a.m. – 

noon) Administrative Assistant responsible for 
performing a wide range of clerical/ administrative 
duties. The qualified candidate should be Roman 
Catholic, should enjoy working with people in a 

friendly and welcoming manner, must possess the 
ability to work independently as well as 

collaboratively. Spanish abilities are a plus. Pay is 
commensurate with experience and diocesan pay 
scale. Interested candidates should please send a 

cover letter and résumé to Father Maxwell at 
office@stjohnscatholicchurch 

 
Little Library – You may have noticed a cart down in 

the meeting area that has books and CDs on it.  
Please look and if you find something interesting 
take it home with you to listen and read!  Many 

interesting books to be borrowed.  Enjoy it and just 
bring it back when done! 

 

Church Directory -   If you couldn’t have your photo 
taken on April 30 at St. Patrick's Social Hall and still 
want to be included in the Church Directory, there 
are several opportunities to make it happen:  You 
may send you photo (single, couple or family) with 
your completed form to annmcmlln@yahoo.com.  

The form is online 
at https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org  Another photo 

opportunity will be held on Saturday and Sunday, 
June 10 & 11 after Mass, and in September (TBD).  
The new church directory will be published in the 

Fall.  Please email Anne McMillan with any questions 
- annmcmlln@yahoo.com 

 

Volunteer Opportunity for Gift Bearers – A 
clipboard with Sundays through 2023 and a space to 

sign your names can be found on the tables at the 
entrance to the Church. We encourage you to sign 

up for a Sunday to bring bread and wine to the altar 
during Mass. Sacristans will help you identify when 

to leave your pew during Mass and come to the back 
of the church to take the gifts up.  Take a moment 

and sign up!   

Contact & follow us at: 
 

Office: office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 
 

Father Maxwell - Pastor:   
frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 

 
Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  

frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  
 

Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding Coordinator:   mjmvcu@aol.com 

 
Donna Baird – Religious Education Coordinator: 

donnahbaird@yahoo.com 
 

Mitzi Mead – Coordinator of Baptisms 
mmead@accelaconsulting.com 

 
Eddie Baird – Social Ministry: donnahbaird@yahoo.com 

 
Paulita Matheny – Pastoral Associate & Director  

of Religious Education: Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 
 

Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:    fmpjr2009@aol.com 
 

Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 
Paul Mazur – K of C:  prmazur@gmail.com 

 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221:   
If someone is dying or has died &  

you would like to talk to a Priest, please call. 
 

Mailing address:   St. Patrick’s Church   
813 West Nine Mile Road,  

 Highland Springs, VA 23075 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTION –  June 3rd & 4th , 2023   
 

       Weekly 
Actual      $2,993.55 
Budget     $4,139.00 

                  ($1,145.45) 
Year to date 

Actual       $166,811.49 
Budget     $206.950.00 

                     ($35,999.51) 
 

Note: Actual totals include weekly collection and E-giving 
 

MASS ATTENDENCE:   6/3: 32   6/4: 100 
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